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December 28, 1971

John W. Farquhar, M.D.

Stanford University Medical Center
Department of Medicine

Stanford, California 94305

Dear Jack:

From a sense of duty, I will probably choese between Minneapolis and Bethesda
shortly; i.e. within 2-3 weeks. If this becomes too frustrating--I still am
delighted to have the option of coming back your way for further discussion.

I'll let you know soon.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M, D.

HB/rs




